
 

This document, concerning the Energy Conservation Program for Consumer Products: 

Representative Average Unit Costs of Energy, is a notice issued by the Department of 

Energy. Though it is not intended or expected, should any discrepancy occur between the 

document posted here and the document published in the Federal Register, the Federal 

Register publication controls. This document is being made available through the Internet 

solely as a means to facilitate the public's access to this document.” 

 
















